
 

CONCERNING THE END OF DAYS 
 

Tomorrow (Sunday, 01/17) we turn our attention to the book of           
Revelation (20:1-15), in a message entitled, “​Concerning the End         
of Days”​.  
 

In the last book of the Bible, ​“The Revelation of Jesus Christ”​,            
the Apostle John wrote in extensive and elaborate detail how the           
world would end. 
 

The sad truth, concerning the projectile of earth, is the vast           
number of people have no clue what is about to happen. When            
speaking of His return to earth, Jesus posed this question to His            
disciples, “​When the Son of Man comes, will He really find faith            
on the earth?” ​(Luke 18:9). 
 
Later in Jerusalem, Jesus also said, ​“There will be signs in the            
sun, in the moon, and in the stars; and on the earth distress of              
nations, with perplexity, the sea and the waves roaring; men’s          
hearts failing them from fear and the expectation of those things           
which are coming on the earth, for the powers of the heavens will             
be shaken” ​(Luke 21:25–26). 
 
People who have lived their entire life, with no regard for God,            
will begin to panic. They’ll see the chaos in their nation, and            
instinctively know it’s on the verge of implosion and will not know            
what to do. 
 
In the midst of this upheaval, the church is called to lead people             
to the One who can help them escape all that is about to             
happen. And, to share with them there will be a “New Day            
Coming”.  
 
 



 

Look forward to our time together. Please pray for a fresh                     
outpouring of the Holy Spirit upon the entire Calvary Chapel                   
family. 
 

There are several opportunities for worship. On campus               
(10:00am & 12:00pm), drive-in church (92.1fm), and online               
(Facebook:  Calvary Inverness) 
 
 

The King is Coming​, 
Pastor 

 


